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Praising God for His goodness! This month, our first grandchild was born, and Sis. Pio took the time to go back 
to Canada and meet little Barrington. She got to spend time with our four boys on Mother’s Day also! David 

also returned to Canada as he had to undergo some testing for his Crohn’s disease, but everything turned out 
fine, so we thank the Lord for this good news. David will remain behind in Canada until our return in August. 

 
Without the support of so many churches and saints of God, we would never have ever been able to come, so 

on behalf of myself, my family and the church here, we just want to say, thank you once again! 
 

Anthony, Noralyn and David Pio 
Associate Missionaries (AMP) to French Polynesia 

Welcome to our first grandchild, Barrington! 
Sis. Pio got the privilege to meet and hold 
him on Mother’s Day! They all attended 

church for his first time. We are so excited 
and thrilled to be entering into this new 

phase of our lives! He might get spoiled! 

We are so proud of our son, David, 
who has been a big help to the 

ministry here with the media and 
Sunday School. He will be greatly 

missed here by all. We held a 
going away party for him and many 
came to the airport at 2 AM to say 

their goodbyes. 
 

Sis. Pio got to spend time with 
our four boys on Mother’s Day. 

Thanking the Lord for our 
children who serve the Lord any 
way they can! She also got to 

spend some time with her 
mother, sister and family. 

Enjoying a 
fresh cup of 

Tim 
Horton’s 

coffee after 
8 months! 

She’s been 
dreaming 
about it! 

I missed them while they 
were gone but we still had 
church! Thankful for the 
presence of the Lord. 

After a 35-hour trip she was 
home! So thankful to those 
who helped cover some of 

the costs of the trip. 


